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English: 

 We will be looking a traditional tales, with the 

focus of ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’ by 

Various 

 

 Guided reading – we will explore the book ‘Jim 

and the Beanstalk’ by Raymond Briggs 

Maths: 

 We will continue with shape and position 

initially, before moving on to number and 

place value mixed with calculation. We will 

recap fractions and explore statistics and data 

through our Science topic. 

Will be looking at written methods using 

manipulatives and images to support conceptual 

development. 

  

Science:  
Seasons: Winter (YR1) 

 We will be looking at the season of winter, 

comparing it with other seasons. 

 We will look at how the seasons change and 

observe and collect data. 

 We will also complete activities from the 

Crest Award if time. 

RE: 

 In RE, the children will be looking at 

the question: 
What do Jewish people remember on 

Shabbat? 

We will look at different artefacts and 
explore how they celebrate their day 

of rest. 

PSHE and RSHE: 

They will be looking at ‘Feelings and behaviours (Unit 3) 
Self-control & anger management (Unit 4). 
  

 That they have some control over their 
actions and bodies.  

 Communicate about feelings, to recognise 
how others show feelings and know how to 
respond 

 They will also look at anti-bullying 
 

Theme (History or Geography): 

 We have a Geography focus this half 

term, learning about ‘Mapping the 

World’. We will be looking at different 

styles of maps, using them to locate 

places as well as creating our own. 

Creative Arts (Art and Design, Design and 

Technology, Music): 

 This half term we have an Art focus: 

Drawing: Imagination, surrealism and 

modern art. 

 Music: We will be following the Sing Up 

plan for ‘Football’. 

Other Subjects: 
 PE: Friday afternoon. Please make sure children have their 

PE kit with them (tracksuit, shorts/T-shirt, trainers, and 

socks) all week. The focus is gymnastics. Please remember 

that earrings need to be removed for the session they 

cannot be taped over. 

 In Computing we will be continue looking at the area of 

‘Digital Painting’. 

 We will learn outside whenever we can, so please make sure 

they have the appropriate clothing for each day and all 

properly labelled. 


